
Web Servant Report – NASCONA – March 6, 2016 

     Everything is going great with our website. We are getting a fair amount 

of traffic on the site and this will increase as the summer approaches due to 

members traveling. Therefore, it is really important that all of the groups 

keep you’re your meetings up to date at NAWS, our meeting schedule, and 

web site.   

     I have been fighting a virus in my computer for over a week now and will 

have to take it to the shop Monday. Therefore, I will not be doing much 

work on it for a while. My hope is that my files can be saved. If not it will 

take me a while to re-enter all of my files. Don’t worry about the web site as 

it is no infected nor is my email. I use the server for all of my business 

including NA. 

 

ILS, 

Bob T.  

 


